

Information About the Lenski Technology Advisory Committee:

We are a group of parents who have an interest in technology and a desire to understand how technology is used in the classrooms at Lenski. We meet bimonthly to discuss emerging technology trends, issues, and the status of hardware and software initiatives in Lenski and the district.

We hold a golf tournament each spring to raise money for a technology specific fund that is spend for technology in our classrooms.

Join us for the first meeting of the year - Thursday Sept 17th at 7am in the school library - enter from the East side of the building via the cafeteria.

Questions? Please contact Suzette Loving at suzetteloving@gmail.com.